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KING’S LYNN CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP 
 

ALSO KNOWN AS THE KING’S CENTRE 
 
 

THE KING’S CENTRE CAR PARK POLICY 
 
 
1. The King’s Centre car park is available for use by members of the church, KLCF employees and 

others who have been given permission. 
 
2.  It is available for use by people attending activities taking place at The King’s Centre. 
 
3. The last person to leave should close the gate. If using the car park at times other than meetings, it 

should be kept closed. 
 
4. Cars must only be parked in marked bays to enable access for emergency vehicles and to keep 

access routes free. 
 
5. Reserved bays should only be used by designated people. Requests for designated bays must be 

made at least 24 hours in advance. 
 
6. Cars may not be left overnight in the car park without permission from a Trustee, the Centre Manager 

or the Office Manager, and must not be left if there are activities in The King’s Centre. 
 
7. Cars may not be left in the car park without permission while the owner is at work if there are 

activities in The King’s Centre. 
 

8. Vehicles are parked at the owners’ risk; KLCF accepts no liability for any damage, theft or injury 
incurred within the car park. 

 


